Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders about the upcoming week.

There will be no school on Monday, September 7t in observance of the Labor Day holiday.
Don’t forget that the daily schedule for students will change after we return on September
8th, There is a slight change from the original schedule that was sent out. Your child’s
homeroom teacher will post information about the adjustment.

We will have a drive by math materials distribution next Friday. [ will send out more
information next week.

Don’t forget that students should log into Canvas each day. There are daily assignments as
well as live sessions with teachers. Students are expected to attend all live sessions. If your
child is unable to attend a live session, recordings will be posted on their teacher’s Canvas

page.

Meals are available to all of our students free of charge. You can drive by the front of the
school daily from 11-12 to pick up prepackaged breakfast and lunch. Also, if you have not
filled out the lunch application, please do so as soon as possible by going to
www.lunchapplication.com. This link will also be posted on our website.

I also want to encourage you to join the PTA. We will be posting an online link for you
to join on our website as well as all of our social media outlets.

Well, we're looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!
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